
LOCAL PEDESTRIAN, CYCLING AND 
TRAFFIC CALMING COMMITTEE 19 NOVEMBER 2014

 

ITEM FOR COMMITTEE INFORMATION – DEFERRED DATE FOR TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES –  14282907 
 

ITEM 6. ITEM FOR COMMITTEE INFORMATION – DEFERRED DATE FOR 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES – VARIOUS STREETS  

FILE NO: 2014/133155 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Committee note the change of dates for the following 
temporary road closures: 

(A) Pelican Street, between Goulburn and Poplar Streets, Surry Hills, on Tuesday 11 
November and Wednesday 12 November 2014 from 6.30am to 7.30pm.  

(B) Kimber Lane, between Little Hay and Factory Streets, Haymarket from 1 
November till 6 December 2014, Mondays to Saturdays, between 7am and 5pm. 
Kimber Lane will remain open to traffic on Sundays during this period.  

DECISION 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City has received change of date requests for following temporary road closures:  

• Pelican Street, between Goulburn and Poplar Streets, Surry Hills, was previously 
approved to occur on 14 and 15 October 2014.  

• Kimber Lane, between Little Hay and Factory Streets, Haymarket, was previously 
approved to occur from 8 September to 17 October 2014.  

COMMENTS 

These temporary road closures were previously endorsed by the Committee, however 
these closures were postponed due to unforeseen circumstances.   

Agreements have been obtained from the Transport Management Centre and the NSW 
Police for the new closure dates. 

CONSULTATION 

The Applicants are required to notify affected stakeholders as stipulated in Schedule C. 

FINANCIAL 

All costs associated with the proposed closures will be borne by Applicants. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Item for Committee Information – Deferred Date for Temporary Road Closures – Various 
Streets 

Ajay Nayyar, Traffic Works Coordinator 
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